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Welcome 

New Members 
   Welcome our new members. 
We are glad that God has lead 
you to The Carpenter’s 
Christian Church. He has a 
special purpose for every one of us joining together 
as a body of  believers. Our prayer for you is that you  
seek God’s will in your life and serve Him to the  
best of your ability.       

 
Shelby Kendrick 
Savannah Casias 

Patrick Shewmaker 

 
 
 
 
 
Our new Sunday school adult classrooms, in the 
renovated former sanctuary area, will be available on 
Sunday June 9th. Each class will be marked. Enjoy 
the new facilities God has given. 
 
This is a great time for you to attend a Sunday school 
class. Check on the back of your bulletin, there are 
several classes to choose from. 



 
 

 

 

     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   

 
 

                 

Greg Warren 
Senior Minister 
greg@carpenterschristian.church 

10 years ago… 
 

      From time to time, I like to look back at what was going on in our church in the past to see what God has done and how He is 
moving. I keep a file of our old newsletters and bulletins, so I dug a few out to see what was going on at TCCC in June 2009. Here 
are a few memories… 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      It’s fun to look back with nostalgia and remember where we’ve been. But it’s important to keep looking forward in faith and 
anticipation of what God is going to do next.  
 

 
                                                      From my heart to yours, 
                                                                      Greg 

 
 
 
 

Average Sunday morning attendance was 387. 
 
Newest members:  Gidget Taylor, Haley Taylor, Brandon Taylor, Ed & Crystal Davenport, Faith & Lexy 
Lake, and Deryck & Jennifer Wilhite. 
 
Carol Watson announced that she would be taking a break from leading the aerobics class during the 
summer months. Harold Lanham also reported that there were 18 participants in a recent walking / 
running group. (Man, we were acting all healthy and stuff!) 
 
Charles Delp was selected to serve as a TAG group leader at Asbury University. 
 
We were gearing up for VBS. The theme that year was “Crocodile Dock.” 
 
Trent Baker and April Wilhoite were serving as co-leaders of our jr & sr high youth program. 
 
The June newsletter noted the passing of Ken Price and John Machal, both faithful members of TCCC. 
They are still greatly missed and their widows (Faye Price and Roberta Machal) are still faithful members 
of TCCC. 
 
Judging from the picture that accompanied my monthly article, I had a lot more hair in 2009.  



 
 
 
 
 
John Kesel 
Assoc. Minister 
john@carpenterschristian.church 

                       

      We are so 
excited to tell you 
that we FINALLY 
get to have our 
Ladies Brunch! 
We’ve been 
waiting patiently 
for the partitions 

to be removed in the gym and we’ve been told that everything will be 
ready for us.  We are happy to announce that our TCCC Ladies 
Brunch will be on Saturday, June 15th from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  
Our speaker will be our very own Sheila Clark, and special music will 
be provided by our sweet Emily Chunglo. We would like to invite all 
of our ladies to join us.  Feel free to invite your sisters, daughters, 
granddaughters, nieces, friends, and neighbors. We want everyone 
to come and enjoy a nice brunch and fellowship with other ladies. 
There is no charge for the meal, but we would like for you to donate 
an item for the Haven Care Center (either something for baby or 
mother). You can sign up at The Connection Counter on June 2nd or 
June 9th. Be sure to let us know how many guests you will be 
bringing. After you sign up, we will be reserving your spot with our 
caterer, so it’s very important for you to be sure to mark the date on 
your calendar.  Hope you will join us for a fun event on June 15th.  
You’ll be blessed! 

 
TCCC Women’s Ministry Team 

Crystal Gabhart, Marsha Durr, Linda Green, Kim Cutler, Linda 
Mueller, Ida Roberts, Carla Wilson 

 

P.S. We have a request for our ladies. When you are finished 

reading the devotional book you received on Mother’s Day from 

TCCC, please pass it on to someone else, or turn it back in at The 

Connection Counter.  We will pass them along to ladies who attend 

Refuge or give them to ladies at the Lisa Walker Center.  Please 

don’t throw them away, other ladies can be blessed.  

NEW TCCC MINISTRY 
We are starting an Orphan Care Ministry here at TCCC that 
supports families in our community, who foster children. We are in 
need of several volunteers who would be interested in either signing 
up to babysit for a Foster Parent’s Night Out, held once a month 
here at the church or who might be interested in volunteering 
to make some meals for a meal train when foster families get new 
placements. If you are interested in helping or volunteering for 
either of those things, please get in touch with Amy Raney. There 
are several ways you can help or support Orphans right here in our 
community.  

Next Steps Class has been rescheduled and is now set to 
meet at church on Sunday, June 9, at 5 PM.  If you would like 
to learn more about what it means to be a member at The 
Carpenter’s Christian Church or learn more about the church in 
general, plus learn more about how God has designed you to 
serve Him, this class is for you.  This class is led by Greg, 
John, and Lee Wright.  Some of you have already signed up 
and plan to meet.  If you have not signed up and would like to 
attend, just write “Next Steps” on your yellow Connection Card 

in church on Sunday morning.  

 
Refuge Life Group meets on Wednesday evenings, 6:30 PM, 
at the Kentucky Prime Realty Building on the Corner of College 
and Office Streets in Harrodsburg.  We plan to continue to 
meet on most Wednesday evenings through the summer.  In 
June, we already have a guest who is willing to share how 
Jesus Christ transformed his life from drug addiction.  On 
Wednesday evening, June 26, our own Senior Minister, Greg 
Warren, is scheduled to sing as well as share from God’s 
Word.  We are so thankful for all the decisions for Jesus Christ/
baptisms and rededications that have been made at Refuge.  A 
Big Thank you all who serve faithfully at our meetings on 

Wednesday evenings. 

SPIRIT LIFTERS 
Our Spirit Lifters enjoyed our Secret Destination at Pete’s Diner. 
For dessert we had birthday cake to 
celebrate Mildred Belcher’s 90th birthday!          
We also went to a concert on May 16 to 
see the New Spear Family. Our next 
outing Spirit Lifters will be going to Sand 
Springs on Friday, June 14 to see two 
groups, His Heart and Triumphant. If you 
like Southern Gospel music you will love these two groups. On 
Thursday, June 21 will be our Secret Destination dinner. Roberta 
Machal is in charge!  Be thinking about our Tennessee trip we 
take in November 3-6. See me to sign up and add your name to 
the list for a room.  We need to reserve our rooms as early as we 
can. You can pay for your room by October 20. The cost of your 
room is $122.85. See me at the connection counter if you want to 
sign up for our June events and our Fall trip to Tennessee. Come 
join us!   

 
Blessings ~ Joanne Harris 



TCCC STUDENTS 
 
 

Jacob Bryant, Youth Ministry Director 
jacob@carpenterschristian.church 
  

         Do you have a student who is going to CIY with us this year and you forgot or wasn’t able to make the meeting on Tuesday night?  No 
worries.  I want to take a moment and share with you a few things that still needs to be done in order for your student to be fully registered and 
prepared for CIY this year.  If you have a student attending MIX this year, your meeting is this week, but the majority of the month’s newsletter 
will apply to you as well! 
    There are a few very important details that you need to make sure is complete before your student is ready to roll with us.  That is: 

Paying the remaining balance ($150 with community service hours/$250 without). 
Online CIY medical release form & TCCC parent waiver form. 

Schedule for the whole week. 
    A lot of students still owe the remaining balance for their camp.  Like mentioned above, we try to make camp as affordable as we can.  If your 
student completes 8 hours of community service, we will in return pay $100 of their camp fee.  It is not required that community service is done 
with TCCC.  For all community service hours, you will need to fill out the community service form that is located in my office.  If you could pay 
the remaining balance for CIY as soon as possible, that would be greatly appreciated. 
    It is required, by CIY, that all students have a completed online medical release form.  There are no hard copies of this form.  If you need to 
find the right form for your student, then visit this website: carpenterschristian.church/students-ciy/.   There you will find ample amounts of 
information about CIY MOVE and MIX.  All TCCC parent waiver forms will be completed the night that we load up the trailer. 
    There are 3 very important times to make sure you are aware of as a parent for CIY.  The first, Trailer Load Up.  We will load the trailer, for 
each camp, the Sunday before we leave for camp at 6:30 pm in the parking lot.  Secondly, on Monday morning, we will meet at TCCC at 8:30 
am to prepare for departure.  Lastly, we will return on Friday night with your students.  Typically, we pull into the church parking lot around 1:30 
am.  We will remind you of these times as your students camp gets closer! 
    We are excited for CIY this year.  We hope you are too.  If you would, pray for us before, during, and after CIY this year.  As of right now, we 
will be taking a group of 85 to CIY MOVE and MIX this year.  This is a huge week for our students that can shape and mold their foundation with 

MARK  CALENDARS - TCCC VBS 2019 - JULY 8TH - 12TH - 5:30 P.M. - 8:30 P.M.  

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hard to believe it is already summer!  Wow - another year of school completed and out for summer break.  You know what that means 
- IT IS TIME FOR VBS 2019!! Summer is an exciting time for our TCCC children for several reasons, two of them being Camp Calvary 
summer camp and VBS.  We are already in the planning stages for ROAR VBS 2019 and so excited about the week of July 8 - 
12.  We have a wonderful week lined up for your children where they will grow closer to God, spend time with friends in Christian 
fellowship, and have the time of their lives.  I have heard adults and children say, "VBS is the best week of the summer".  I really think 
it is.  To watch the number of adults come together to volunteer and be the hands and feet of God that week, so that the children of 
our church and community can learn more about Jesus' saving grace and His love for them is unbelievable.  If you want to experience 
this, please sign up to be a volunteer during the week of VBS.  We need more volunteers and would love to have you join us.   
      Online registration is open now for you to get your child registered for VBS at TCCC.  Please visit the Carpenter's Christian Church 
website and find the online registration link for VBS and get your child registered.  We are planning for over 200 children this summer - 
Mercer County Schools food service is providing a meal for all of our children each night, we have GREAT crafts, Kona Ice one night, 
and inflatables the last night for all children (and adults) to enjoy.  Can't wait for this awesome week to get here and to be able to share 
Jesus' love with the children of Harrodsburg.  
TCCC Children's Choir and TCCC TEAM KID will be taking a break for the summer.  We will start both groups back up when school 
starts in August.  TEAM KID will kick off on Wednesday, August 14th and TCCC Children's Choir will start on Sunday, September 
8th.   
      Please be in prayer for our children that are attending Camp Calvary summer camp during the month of June.  TCCC is sending a 
large number of students to Camp Calvary this summer.  Pray that their hearts will be filled with God's word! 
We are accepting donations for VBS if anyone would like to donate - we are in need of juice boxes for the children each night.  We 
feed 200 students each night and use over 1000 juice boxes.  Any donations will be gladly accepted and appreciated. 
Thank you for your support of the TCCC Children's ministry.  We are excited about the summer and especially ROAR VBS 2019!!! 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Being a Stretcher Bearer in Prayer 
Mark 2: 3-5  Jesus Heals a Paralytic 

 
I read this Scripture recently and started to think about this 
wonderful story. A sick, paralytic man needed healing.  I marvel 
that he had four friends who were determined that Jesus would 
touch their friend.  They couldn't take him through the door 
because of the crowd, so they went on the roof and tore off 
enough tiles to lower the mat the paralyzed man was lying on 
into the house where Jesus was preaching.   
 
I thought about how they must have lowered the man on his 
mat . .  probably with ropes or cords . . what cords of love.  
Persistence.  Four men who knew bringing their friend to Jesus 
would help him. 
 
I'm surprised Jesus didn't call those friends out for vandalizing 
the roof . . but the Scriptures say that is not what Jesus saw.  
When Jesus looked up He saw their faith . . the faith of four 
friends who were, in spite of all obstacles, bringing their needy 
friend to Him.  When Jesus saw their faith, he said to the 
paralytic, “Son, your sins are forgiven” . . and he was healed. 
 
We live in a world where people are hurting. They need 
someone to bring them to Jesus. To lay them and their 
situation, whatever it may be, before Jesus because we know 
Jesus can help them.  Everyone needs stretcher bearers like 
these . . friends who will carry you when you are at your 
weakest, friends who not only will pray for you but will do 
whatever it takes to help you get back on your feet.  As a 
Prayer Team and as a Church with all our 
ministries, may we always be devoted to that. 
 
May you be encouraged by these words today . . 
Maryann Strickland 
 
 
 
 
Those serving on the Prayer Team: Maryann Strickland, 
Eileen Burberry, Larry Camic, Denise Delp, Paul Hensley, Mike 
Warren, Delmer & Phyllis Warren, Linda Vanderkamp, Linda 
Green, Lee & Donna Wright, Jacob Simoneau, Debbie Votaw,  
Carolyn Shook, Brenda Schiferli  

 

Dolls of HOPE 
      TCCC Dolls of HOPE Ministry 
gather together each month making 
dolls for children in Harrodsburg and 
Danville hospitals, Family Protective 
Services, and the Harrodsburg Police 
Department. We meet on the 4th 

Tuesday of every month January-October at 10 am. God continues 
to bless this ministry. Our goal is to make over 400 dolls this year. 
We average 15-25 people each month gathering together sewing, 
stuffing dolls, and enjoy each other’s company. We enjoy a potluck 
meal each time and also share prayer concerns and have a 
devotional time.  
  We have expanded our projects this year to make 200 stuffed 
bears for boys, underarm pillows for cancer patients, and throws for 
patients in nursing homes. We also are continuing to ask help with 
the knitted or loomed toboggins that will help those in need during 
the cold winter months. You can also help us with this project by 
making toboggans at home during your spare time.  
    We use donated and left over fabric to make quilts for Haven 
Care Pregnancy Center, MCES, Galilean Home, and Thompson VA 
Center. This year our goal is to make 100 quilts. Dolls of HOPE 
Quilting meet the 1st Monday of each month at 10 am. We are 
always in need of 100% cotton fabric for the dolls and quilts.  
    We will continue to collect can goods and non-perishable food 
items for the Christian Life Center throughout the year. You can 
help participate in this project by placing your donations in the 
basket provided in the front lobby. If you have any questions 
contact: 
Dora Higginbotham at 265-7548 or Martha Lainhart at 734-5893.  

 
If it is to encourage, then give encouragement; if it is giving, 

then give generously; if it is to lead, do it diligently;   
if it is to show mercy, do it cheerfully.   

Romans 12:8  

 

Mending  
     Hearts   
I missed the Mending 
Hearts meeting 
because I was on 
vacation, but they 
continued to have their 
get together at the Olde 
Bus Station.  I’m so 

glad they didn’t let the month go by without this 
wonderful fellowship.  I appreciate those who made 
all the arrangements and look forward to next time. 

Wanda Waldridge 



      We would like to say 
thank you to all of the 
volunteers who continue to 
show up and help out at No 
Walls! Our next No Walls will 
be June 16th at 6:00. We will 
need volunteers to help set-
up at 5:00, serve and clean up. We especially need 
volunteers to help with the children’s activities. Please join us 
in fellowshipping with those who attend and enjoy the music, 
service and fun! No Walls is held at the corner of West Office 
and James Street. 
      Thank you to Angela Logdon for speaking with us at the 
May meeting concerning LoveBig. LoveBig’s mission is to 
provide funds to support a feeding program for children in 
Mina which is a rural village in the mountains of Haiti. Let’s 
pray for the children and positive impact LoveBig has through 
Jesus Christ. 
      The Missions Team asks that you continue to join us in 
praying for the Pioneer Missionaries and other missionaries 
who are spreading the gospel abroad. We pray for their safety 
and ability to reach the lost with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
      Don’t forget the on-going collections! The Isaiah House is 
in need of self-care items for both men and women. They are 
also asking for coffee cups for the women’s facility. We 
continue to take donations for Haven Care and food for the 
Christian Life Center, as well as medication bottles (without 
the labels), plastic lids for benches and pull tabs for Indian 
Summer Cancer Camp for children. Donations can be 
dropped off in the bins in the lobby.  
 

All donations are appreciated! 

 

Dear TCCC Family, 
There are no words to express how loved 
we have felt by everyone at TCCC. We 
would like to thank everyone for their 
generosity, prayers, and concern for us 
during Robert’s passing. 
 
In Christ love, 
Sherry, Cody, Kendall, Nichole, Gabe, Branden & Benny Beene 
******************************************************************************* 
Thank you so much for the food and the very pretty lantern. It was 
very kind of you to think of us. 
 
Thanks, 
Bill Sutter, Kristen, Darrell & Case Noel 
******************************************************************************* 
To my church family, 
My recent electrical problem is fixed, thanks to you! I am 
overwhelmed by your generosity. Also, thanks to the electricians, Jim 
Barrett & Mike Higginbotham. My church family has always made life 
on this planet feel safe. 
 
Love with all mu heart, 
Carla Wilson  

Next Unity Service  
Sunday, June 23

rd 
6:30 pm 

Magnolia Christian Church - John Kesel 
Preaching 



Nursery Schedule 
June 2 (1) Jennifer & Ashleigh Wilhite (2)  Tia Taylor, Debbie Votaw, 
Sherry Ewing 
June 9 (1) Jennifer & Reagan Maddox (2) Stephanie Abrams, Tori 
Gabbard, Savannah Higginbotham, Karen Coontz 
June 16 (1) Tara Baker (2) Maegan Doughty, Allie Lupson, Gidget Sweazy 
June 23 (1) Rebecca Lanham (2) Kristal & Michael Irvin, Kennedy Jones. 
June 30 (1) Krysta Lenington (2)Tia Taylor, Debbie Votaw, Sherry Ewing 
 

KIDS Church 
June 2 (1) Michele Bugg and Angie Pankey (2) Jennifer & Reagan Maddox, 
Staci, Laney & Madison Bast, Stacy & Marlie Charles 
June 9 (2) Michele Bugg and Kristie Bartley (2) Kristal & Michael Irvin, Jessie 
Cocanougher, Ashley Wilson, Laura Lee Currens  
June 16 (1) Michele Bugg and Nancy Flach (2) Heather King, Tia Taylor, Brittany 
Long, Holly Moore, Shannon & Alexis Clark, Michele Bugg  
June 23 (1) Michele Bugg, Chase Flach, Jared Baker (2) Tara Baker, Lee Ann & 
Baleigh Turner, Dana Warren, Tanya Hensley, Stacy & Marlie Charles  
June 30 (1) Michele Bugg and Emily Martin (2) Julie & Tickie Popplewell, Megan 
Shewmaker, Heather Sanders, Stephanie & Gavin Abrams, Michele Bugg  
 

First Impression Greeters 
June 2 (1F) Rick & Carolyn Shook, Sharon Roberts, Theresa Carmickle  
(1B) Johnnie & Lynne Slone (2F) John & Pam Pendegrist, Brandon & Danni 
Sutton (2B) Dennis & Joanne Harris, Tonya Robertson, Kelsee Darland  
June 9 (1F) Rick & Carolyn Shook, Sharon Roberts, Theresa Carmickle  
(1B) Glenn & Ruth Waters (2F) Patrick & Amy McMullin, Ed & Marlene Holmes 
(2B) Lee & Laurie Readnower, Steven & Erica Lupson  
June 16 (1F) Tina Prather, Lisa Votaw, Brian & Nancy Flach                           
(1B) Wendy Camic & Linda Cole (2F)  Jeremy, Jessie, Jase Cocanougher, 
Sandy Rogers (2B) Dennis & Joanne Harris, Phillip Slone      
June 23 (1F) Marsha Durr, Laura Harris, Sue Gray, Georgia Ellis  
(1B) Bill & Geraldine Ewing (2F) Johnnie & Pam Pendegrist, Patrick & Amy 
McMullin (2B) Telisha Spears, Kelsee Darland, Tonya Robertson  
June 30 (1F) Rick and Carolyn Shook, Mike & Merilee Warren  
(1B) Linda Green & Ann Huffman (2F) Theresa Nowlin, Kim Lowery, Heather 
Musick, Sherry Ewing (2B) Phillip Slone, Steven & Erica Lupson  
 

 Bulletin Team 
June 2 (1) Georgia Ellis, Laura Harris, Marsha Durr, Sue Gray  
(2) Theresa Nowlin, Kim Lowery, Bonnie Manning, Cathy Camic, Telisha Spears, 
Margaret Proctor, Cathy Abney, Loretta Ellis  
June 9 (1) Deryck & Jennifer Wilhite, Allen & Ida Roberts   
(2) Sherry Ewing, John & Pam Pendegrist, Regina Pinkston, Donna Wright,  
Jan Peyton, Red & Ina Adkinson   
June 16 (1) Linda Green, Johnnie & Lynn Slone, Ann Huffman  
(2)  Glenn & Bonnie Cocanougher, Roy & Pat Sewell, Faye Price,  
Brandon & Danni Sutton, Heather Musick  
June 23 (1) Alan & Anita Pinkston Glen & Ruth Waters  
(2) Dennis & Joanne Harris, Steven & Erica Lupson, Lee & Laurie Readnower, 
Ed & Marlene Holmes  
June 30 (1) Deryck & Jennifer Wilhite, Wendy Camic, Linda Cole  
(2) Jeremy, Jessie, & Jase Cocanougher, Tonya Robertson, Sandy Rogers, 
Tammy Miller, Bonnie Manning, Cathy Camic  
 

Connection Host   
June 2 (1) Ellen Baker, Deborah Kesel, Beth Back  
(2) Brenna Russell, Sandy Royalty, Laura & Tim Sallee   
June 9 (1) Trish Releford, Carol Watson, Rick & Carolyn Shook  
(2) Kim King, Lee Readnower, Betty & David Paris 
June 16 (1) Deborah Kesel, Gary McGuire, Ericka & Lynn Hunt 
(2) Carol Watson, Tim Humphries, Kim & Brenda Jones 
June 23 (1) Ellen Baker, Beth Back, Rick & Carolyn Shook 
(2) Amber Rakes, Brenna Russel, Sandy & Terrell Royalty 
June 30 (1) Trish Releford, Carol McKinley, Ericka & Lynn Hunt 
(2) Kim King, Tim Humphries, Josh & Lorrie Bloyd 

Usher Team 
June 2 (1) Maurice Baker, Jim Barrett,  Don Kestler, Donnie Sexton,  
Larry Votaw, Alan Pinkston (2) Larry Camic, Tommy Barnett, Buddy Bugg, Adam 
Chunglo, Eddie Donahue, Bobby Kendrick Cary King, Travis Lanham, Ronnie 
Pulliam, Brandon Selby, Chris Shackelford, Brandon Shope  
June 9 (1) Aaron Gabhart, Maurice Baker, Joe Milam, Mike Warren, Richard 
Wilder, Deryck Wilhite (2) Chad Ellis, Jeremy Cocanougher, Ed Delp,              
Steve Lupson, Keith Monson, Shannon Murray, Tickie Popplewell, John Robertson, 
Gerald Sheperson, Noah Sheperson, Garry Stevens, Brandon Sutton, Tim Sallee 
June 16 (1) Maurice Baker, Jim Barrett, Terry Durr, Chris Howard, Dave Johnson, 
Johnnie Slone (2) Lee Wright, Chris Baker, Steve Bragg, Brent Frederick,  Keith 
Hensley, Kevin Higginbotham, Brian Kendrick, Clayton King, Kenny Milburn, 
Patrick McMullin, Joe Myers, Roger Pratt, Scott Sheperson 
June 23 (1) Aaron Gabhart, Maurice Baker, Terry Durr Joe Milam, Al Mueller,  
Chris Slone (2) Don Hill, Lee Wright, Steve Anderson, Travis Bryant, Michael 
Chilton, Lee Claunch,  Eric Keller, David Myers, George Neal, Chris Raney, Tim 
Sallee, John Sims, Mark Wilson 
June 30 (1) Maurice Baker, Jim Barrett, Terry Durr, Dave Johnson, Larry Votaw, 
Deryck Wilhite (2) Ron Cutler, Lee Wright, Donavon Bast, Chad Ellis, Kenny 
Hensley, Paul Hensley, Ryan Lake, Travis Lanham, Mac Mayes, Scott Noland, 
David Poole, Dave Reister, Cameron Warren   
                                                                                                                                 

Church Bus Drivers 
June 2 Michael Griffieth      June 9 Jim Mattingly 

   June 16 Cary King      June 23  Michael Griffieth      June 30 Jim Mattingly 
 

Connection Visitation Team (MONDAY) 
June 3 Red & Ina Adkinson, Mike & Merri Lee Warren 
June 10 Ed & Marlene Holmes, Gary McGuire 
June 17 Bill & Cathy Abney, Laura Harris 
June 24Terry and Marsha Durr, John Robertson 
  

Frontline Parking Team 
June 2 (1) Mike Warren & Wayne Green (2) Ronnie Pulliam & Paul Hensley   
June 9 (1) Dave Johnson & Larry Votaw   (2) Dennis Harris & Shannon Murray  
June 16 (1) Jim Barrett & Wayne Green (2) Buddy Bugg, Bobby Kendrick  
June 23 (1) Larry Votaw & Kenny Hensley (2) Patrick Dennis & Paul Hensley 
June 30 (1) Dave Johnson & Larry Votaw (2) Dennis Harris & Shannon Murray  
 

                  Communion Preparation                            Kitchen                                     
          Ida Roberts & Bonnie Cocanougher              Shannon F Murray 

 
Prayer Room 

June 2 (1) Linda Green (2) Lee Wright & Paul Hensley 
June 9 (1) Linda VanderKamp (2) Brenda Schiferli & Eileen Burberry 
June 16 (1) Jacob Simoneau (2) Denise Delp & Maryann Strickland 
June 23 (1)  Mike Warren (2) Donna Wright & Carolyn Shook 
June 30 (1) Linda Green (2) Delmer Warren & Larry Camic 
  

Communion to Shut-ins  (Week of) 
June 2 Gary McGuire      June 9 Laura Harris      June 16 Brent Blevins 

June 23 Brian Bartley      June 30 David & Ann Myers 

SUNDAY SERVICE TIMES 
 (Nursery provided) 

Sunday School  10 AM                         
AM Worship       8:30 & 11 AM 
KIDS Church      8:30 & 11 AM  
KIDS Choir         6:30 PM  (June-August summer break) 
MS Student Engage   6:30 PM (June-July summer break) 
HS Student Engage    7 PM (June-July summer break) 

Elders Serving in 2019 
(Chairman) 

Ron Cutler (502) 558-3496  
Lee Wright (859) 366-0339  

Delmer Warren (859) 319-0546 
Don Hill (606) 879-2109 

Larry Camic (859) 613-1593 
Maurice Baker (859) 613-1563  

Chad Ellis (859) 519-0007 
Aaron Gabhart (859) 336-1551 

TCCC May 2019 Averages 

Sunday school ………145 
AM Worship …………675  
Offering ….................. $14,142.32 
2019 Budget ………… $14,786.00 
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Return Service Requested 

                                    

Greg Warren, Senior Minister 
John Kesel, Associate Minister 

   
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 
8 AM 

Men's Prayer Group 

2 
8:30 & 11AM Services/Kids Church 
10 AM Sunday School 
6:30 PM Student Open Gym 

3 
10 AM 

Dolls of HOPE Quilting 
 

6 PM 

Visitation Connection 

4 5 
5 PM 

Roberta LIFE Group 
 

6:30 PM 

Refuge LIFE Group 

6 
6 PM 

Prayer Team meeting 

7 
6:30 PM 

Ivan Parker Concert 

8 
8 AM 

Community  

Wide Prayer  

Fellowship Baptist 

Church 

 

9 
8:30 & 11AM Services/Kids Church 
10 AM Sunday School 

5 PM Next Steps 
6:30 PM Elders Meeting 
6:30 PM Student Open Gym 

10 
6 PM 

Visitation Connection 

11 
6 PM 

Willing Hands 

12 
5 PM 

Roberta LIFE Group 
6 PM 

Salt & Light LIFE Group 
 

6:30 PM 

Refuge LIFE Group 

13 14 
5 PM 

Spirit Lifters 

Triumphant/His 

Heart Concert at SS 

15 
8 AM 

Men's Prayer Group 
 

11 AM 

Ladies Brunch 

16 
8:30 & 11AM Services/Kids Church 
10 AM Sunday School 
6 PM No Walls 
6:30 PM Student Open Gym 

17 
6 PM 

Finance Meeting 
  

6 PM 

Visitation Connection 
 

6:30 PM 

Mission Team Meeting 

18 
11 AM 

Mending Hearts 

19 
5 PM 

Roberta LIFE Group 
 

6 PM 

Salt & Light LIFE Group 
 

6:30 PM 

Refuge LIFE Group 

20 
5 PM  

Spirit Lifters Secret 

Destination 

21 22 
8 AM 

Men's Prayer Group 

23 
8:30 & 11AM Services/Kids Church 
10 AM Sunday School 
6:30 PM Student Open Gym 
6:30 PM Unity Service 

24 
TCCC Newsletter articles 

due to church office 
 

6 PM 

Visitation Connection 

25 
10 AM 

Dolls of HOPE 

26 
5 PM 

Roberta LIFE Group 
 

6 PM 

Salt & Light LIFE Group 
 

6:30 PM 

Refuge LIFE Group 

 

27 28 29 
8 AM 

Men's Prayer Group 
 

5 PM - 9 PM 

Foster Parent's  

Night Out Ministry 

30 
8:30 & 11AM Services/Kids Church 
10 AM Sunday School 
6:30 PM Student Open Gym 

      

2019 


